
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Would you like to place a 
bid on this refurbished 

tractor? 

Last year, students and staff members      
refurbished this late 50’s, early 60’s 
McCormick Farmall C tractor and now it is 
time to find it a new home. 
 
-The minimum bid is $3000 so that the 
district can recoup the cost of the parts that 
were needed.   
 
-Bid should include Name, Bid Amount, and   
Contact Information.  We will be accepting 
bids until April 19, 2024.  The winner of the 
bid will be notified the week of April 22, 
2024. 

 
If you are interested in placing a bid or have any questions, please 
contact Nancy Popp, District Administrator, at poppn@granton.k12.wi.us 
or 715-238-7292.   
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